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Marguerite McLean 
_- 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: 
To: Hyma Vedula 

Cc: 

Subject: FW: Docket No.: 080247-SU; Utilities, Inc. of Eagle Ridge's Application for Increase in Wastewater Rates 

P e r  t h i s  e-mail. the  Clerk's Office will retain Confidential DN OWOY-09 in Docket 

080247-SU. 
Retract ing DN 07429-1 I t o  return confidential document t o  the source. 

Thank you. 
Moryuer i te  H. M c L e o n  

Records Technicion 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumord Ook Boulevard 

Tollohussee, f lorido 32399-0850 
850-YI3-6829 

Tuesday, October 18, 201 1 9 2 3  AM 

Avy Smith; Bart Fletcher; Lisa Bennett 

~~~ ~ .. . 

From: Hyma Vedula 
Sent: Tuesday, October 18,2011 9:17 AM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Subject: FW: Docket No.: 080247-SU; Utilities, Inc. of Eagle Ridge's Application for Increase in 
Wastewater Rates 

Marguerite, 

After discussing with the company about the Confidential Document 04404-09, we are confirming that 
confidential document needs to be retained at the Commission. 

We are going to process the request for confidentiality 

Thank you 

-- 
From: Martin Friedman [mailto:MFriedman@RSBattorneys.corn] 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2011 5:16 PM 
To: Hyma Vedula 
Cc: Kirsten Markwell 
Subjeb: Docket No.: 080247-SU; Utilities, Inc. of Eagle Ridge's Application for Increase in Wastewater 
Rates 

Hyma, 
I noticed on the PSC website that Document 07429-11 instructs the Clerk to return the 

confidential documents. However, I understand that i f  that is done, a copy of those documents will 
remain in the auditor's files and available for inspection should anyone think to look there. The 
documents are truly intended to be confidential and if any copies remain with the Commission then it 
needs t o  receive confidential treatment. Thus, i f  all non-redacted copies cannot be returned then we 
need to move forward with the Request for Confidential Classification. I hope that clarifies the request 
we previously made regarding this matter. 

Regards, Marty 

lO/l8/2011 
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Martin S. Friedman 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
T 407-830-6331 

407-830-8522 
M: 407-310-2077 
www.rsbattornevs.com 

Tallahassee Lake Mary. Boca Raton 

I I I O X L ~ ~ ~  r G u * s i c P i n i  

Notice This email message, and any att.ftachmentr hereto, contains confidential information that IS legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not revlew, transmit, 
conven to hard copy, copy, use or disseminate this email or any anachments to it. If you have received this emad tn error, please notify us immediately by return mail or by telephone a1 (888) 
877-6555 and delete the original and a11 copier of this transmmrion, including any attachments. Thank you. 
IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLAIMER: To ensure ~ ~ m p l i m e e  wlth the requirements imposed on us by IRS Circular 230 (31 C.F.R. 10.33 . 10 37, et req.), we inform you that to the extent this 
communication, including atlachments, mentrons any federal lax mane,, It IS not intended or written and cannot be used for the purpose of avoiding Federal Tax penalties. In addition, this 
communication may not be used by anyone in promoting, marketing or recommending the transaction or matter addressed herein. 
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